
From: Harry Skiddaw Crease 
Sent: December 10, 2020 1:47 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Innis, Jennifer <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca>; Thompson, Allan <allan.thompson@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Loss of representation for Caledon 

Dear Ms Lockyer, 

The last Peel Council meeting that saw a walk on motion cordinated by Patrick Brown and Carolyn 
Parrish take two seats away from Caledon and give them to Brampton was a travesty of municipal 
governance. 

No one doubts that a rapidly growing Brampton could use more representation; however, Caledon's 
population is projected to increase exponentially over the next decade so it makes no sense to reduce 
representation. 

In reviewing the livestream of the meeting, it appeared that Regional Councillor Jennifer Innis TWICE 
tried to have this matter deferred and was ignored. I respectfully ask that this motion be reversed and 
deferred until a full public discussion and debate os conducted and appropriate consensus is met. 

The Ontario Legislature is on recess until the middle of February. Surely we can take the time to properly 
discuss and decide on the most approprate model of municipal representation for Peel.  

Sincerely, 

H. S. Crease 
Bolton 
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